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Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A 
 “Serving the Foggy Bottom and West End communities of Washington, D.C.” 

 
January 17, 2018 
 
Mr. Patrick Kennedy 
Chairman 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A 
2020 Pennsylvania Avenue NW #293 
Washington, DC 20006 
2A01@anc.dc.gov  
 
 RE: Resolution of Recognition for ANC 2A Chairman Patrick Kennedy 
 
Dear Chairman Kennedy, 
 
At its regular meeting on January 17, 2018, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A (“ANC 2A” or 
“Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With seven of seven commissioners present, a 
quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission voted unanimously (7-0-0) to adopt the following 
resolution: 
 

WHEREAS, ANC 2A01 Commissioner Patrick Kennedy has served with distinction as Chairman of 
ANC 2A for the last four years, demonstrating exemplary leadership skills in coordinating views of 
colleagues and constituents, 

 
WHEREAS, Chairman Kennedy’s tenure as ANC 2A Chairman has involved countless hours of 
uncompensated volunteer service in furthering community goals and protecting community interests, 

 
WHEREAS, Chairman Kennedy has defended the interests of the Foggy Bottom and West End 
communities in numerous ways, including, but not limited to, diligently addressing public safety 
concerns, neighborhood issues, and community interests through the organization of ANC and 
community meetings, lobbying District of Columbia Government staff and elected officials for 
staffing and resources to further community interests, and personally addressing many other concerns 
raised by Foggy Bottom and West End representatives, and 

 
WHEREAS, Chairman Kennedy is an exemplary public servant who served with distinction 
throughout his tenure as Chairman of ANC 2A with principled opinions and a keen sense of the 
Foggy Bottom and West End neighborhood residential perspective. 

 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that, in recognition of Patrick Kennedy’s service to ANC 2A as 
its Chairman, the commission hereby extends to him its grateful appreciation and best wishes for the 
years to come. 

 
ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 
 
Sincerely, 
 


